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    SAVIYNT v5.5 SP3.10 UPDATE 
PRODUCTION UPGRADE COMPLETE 

Hello HARP Community,  
  
The Saviynt v5.5 SP 3.10 upgrade has been successfully completed! We truly appreciate everyone that has 

contributed time and attention to this effort. If you encounter any issues associated to the Saviynt upgrade, please 

inform Geoffrey Davenport (geoffrey.davenport@cms.hhs.gov), Aaron Legier (alegier@ventera.com), and/or Tulsi 

Pathak (tpathak@ventera.com).  
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